PUBLIC HEARINGS FOR
PRELIMINARY BUDGET, SNOWMOBILE AND SEASONAL ROADS
NOVEMBER 5, 2009

A Town Board meeting for 3 Public Hearings was called to order at 6pm by Supervisor Alan Johnson.

Present were the following: Town Clerk Alison Owens
Supervisor Allan Johnson

Board members:

Holly Mohr

Kay Borne

Roger Connelly

Dianne Graves

There were no residents or others in attendance.

PUBLIC HEARING FOR PRELIMINARY BUDGET

Town Clerk Owens read the legal ad as advertised in the Chenango American. The Public Hearing was
declared OPEN by Supervisor Johnson at 6pm.

There were no comments.

A motion was made by Councilwoman Mohr, 2™ by Councilwoman Borne, to close the Public Hearing
for the Preliminary Budget. All five Board members: Johnson, Mohr, Borne, Connelly, Graves voted
aye.

PUBLIC HEARING FOR SNOWMOBILE ROADS

Town Clerk Owens read the legal ad as advertised in the Chenango American. Declared OPEN by
Supervisor Johnson at 6:15pm.

There were no comments.

A motion was made by Councilwoman Mohr, 2™ by Councilwoman Graves, to close the Public Hearing
for the Snowmobile Roads. All five Board members: Johnson, Mohr, Borne, Connelly, Graves voted
aye.

nd

PUBLIC HEARING FOR SEASONAL ROADS

Town Clerk Owens read the legal ad as advertised in the Chenango American. Declared OPEN by
Supervisor Johnson at 6:20pm.

There was no comments.

A motion was made by Councilwoman Mohr, 2™ by Councilwoman Graves, to close the Public Hearing
for the Snowmobile Roads. All five Board members: Johnson, Mohr, Borrne, Connelly, Graves voted
aye.

RESOLUTION # 50: ADOPT THE CURRENT LIST OF SNOWMOBILE/SEASONAL ROADS

On a motion by Councilwoman Mohr, 2™ by Councilwoman Borne, the following Resolution was

ADOPTED AYES: Johnson, Mohr, Borne, Connelly, Graves
NAYES: 0

RESOLVED to adopt the current list of Snowmobile/Seasonal Roads for the period Nov. 1, 2009-April
1, 2010.



PUBLIC HEARINGS FOR
PRELIMINARY BUDGET, SNOWMOBILE AND SEASONAL ROADS
NOVEMBER 5, 2009

RESOLUTION # 51: ADOPT THE PRELIMINARY BUDGET AS THE FINAL BUDGET FOR
2010

nd

On a motion by Councilwoman Mohr, 2" by Councilwoman Graves, the following Resolution was

ADOPTED AYES: Johnson, Mohr, Borne, Connelly, Graves
NAYES: 0

RESOLVED to adopt the Preliminary Budget as the final adopted Budget for 2010.

Town Clerk Owens asked about the invoice for the Courtroom program. The CD has arrived. Board
members recommended to put the invoice on November warrant.

A check has been received for 3" quarter sales tax of 29,667.73..
The SPCA contract for 2010 has been received by Supervisor Johnson.

Hwy Sup’t Kinney has made a draft of the excess Highway equipment to advertise in the Chenango
American. There is time to advertise for 1 week.

RESOLUTION # 52: ADVERTISE EXCESS HIGHWAY EQUIPMENT FOR 1 WEEK

On a motion by Councilman Connelly, 2™ by Councilwoman Mohr, the following Resolution was

ADOPTED AYES: Johnson, Mohr, Borne, Connelly, Graves
NAYES: 0

RESOLVED to advertise excess equipment 1 week in the Chenango American to be bid for the Nov.
16" meeting.

There was no other business to come before the Board. Supervisor Johnson declared the meeting
adjourned at 6:40pm.

Alison B. Owens

Smithville Town Clerk



